
October is Pastor Appreciation Month 
  

Please take time to pray for your Pastor. It’s important not to put your Pastor on a pedestal, but 

rather to put him on your prayer list. I am confident in this one thing; your Pastor will deeply 

appreciate the fact that you are thinking about and praying for him. Never in my lifetime, have 

Pastors needed   prayer like they do at this particular time. Please make a concerted effort to lift 

up your Pastor by some deliberate actions such as: you can esteem them, imitate them, prayer for 

them, stand by them, and help them in every way possible. May your prayers be effective and 

cherished by our Pastors. 

  

October is our Annual P.B.A. Association Meeting Month 
  

Our annual association meeting will be held on Monday, October 21st at Waples Baptist Church. 

The church meets at 1200 Temple Hall Hwy. Our meeting will get underway at 5:00 PM and will 

include a dinner meal at 6:00 and wrap up with the final session at 7:00 PM. Please attend if 

possible. 

  

October as Evangelism/Outreach Month 
  

October is also the time to begin planning for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  These two special 

days are usually filled with excitement as our churches pray and plan for the two best outreach 

events of the year.  But it takes both prayer and planning to execute effective/special events that 

will reach    our areas of influence. The communities that surround our churches are hungry to 

hear and see the message of hope that we have in our hearts. There is a real desire to see and hear 

our expressions of heartfelt thanks to our Father for the provisions of life, and the greatest gift of 

His Son Jesus Christ. Please remember that many people have no hope, because they have never 

been exposed to the    Gospel of Jesus. We are directed in Matthew 28:19-20 to take the Gospel to 

the people who need       it the most.  What better time of the year, than right now, to proclaim to 

non-believers the timeless   message of salvation using all the gifts that we have been granted? 

  

May GOD bless You and Your Ministry. 

Please pray for the Churches of our Paluxy Baptist Association. 

  

Boots Hubbard, DOM 

Paluxy Baptist Association 

  

 


